


courtesy translation 

Dear Ms. Hassi, 

regarding your letter of27 september 2019 proposing the appointment ofMr. 

Kenneth Curmi as Permanent member of the COSAC Secretariat for the period 

2020-2021, l'm pleased to inform you that I totally agree with the proposal. 

Yours sincerely, 

Satu Hassi 

Chair ofthe Grand Committee 

Parliament ofFinland 

Sergio Battelli 




